
From: R&T Hellier-Cooley
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Goleta"s Watershed
Date: Thursday, October 31, 2019 6:30:33 PM

Dear Mayor Perotte and City Councilmembers,

We are concerned about Goleta’s watersheds. We have taken part in creek cleanups in Goleta and have see firsthand
 the impact of urban encroachment on our creeks and wetlands. My and my wife’s property also extends to the
 banks of one of the creeks that flows through Goleta. We treasure the sound of frogs and the wildlife that thrives
 there.

Please adopt a provision in the New Zoning Ordinance that vigorously protects a 100-foot creek setback from any
 development. We owe this to ourselves, our children, and the world.

Tim Cooley and Ruth Hellier

6000 La Goleta Road
Goleta, CA 93117

CC NZO Comment #16
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